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MALCOLM EIDMANS 
AWARD 

 

National Pubwatch will be un-

veiling a brand new Pubwatch 

Award at its Conference on 12 

March 2013.  In addition to its 

existing Outstanding Contribu-

tion Award for licensee Pub-

watch members, we will be 

honouring the efforts of a serv-

ing member of the police ser-

vice who has demonstrated an 

outstanding commitment to 

supporting the Pubwatch 

movement.  The new annual 

Award is a tribute to the mem-

ory of former Chief Superinten-

dent Malcolm Eidmans QPM, a 

founder member of the Na-

tional Pubwatch Committee 

who tragically died in 2012.  

The recipient of this Award will 

be announced at the Confer-

ence, which will be held at the 

Novotel in Broad Street, Bir-

mingham.  We hope you will 

be able to join us at this Con-

ference, which we believe of-

fers Pubwatch members a truly 

exceptional and value for 

money experience.  To find out 

more and book a place, visit the 

Events page on our website 

now.  LINK 

ASK DADDS LLP ? 

NPW is pleased to announce 

an important new legal Q&A 

service for Pubwatch mem-

bers. This free facility is 

brought to you courtesy of a 

new joint venture with Dadds 

Solicitors. If you need some 

advice on a specific licensing 

issue affecting your premises 

or you have a question of a 

more general nature please 

contact Dadds now. Contribu-

tors will not be identified and 

feedback will be given by 

Dadds through the NPW web-

site so that the answer can be 

shared with others LINK 

http://www.nationalpubwatch.org.uk/events.php
http://www.dadds.co.uk/national-pub-watch/
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NATIONAL PUBWATCH 

CONFERENCE 2013 

The preparations for our next 

conference are well under way 

and we hope that you will be able 

to join us at the Novotel in Broad 

Street, Birmingham. This year we 

are focusing on the Police and 

Social Responsibility Act and the 

governments Alcohol Strategy. 

We have a good mix of quality 

key note speakers, interesting 

breakout sessions and Pubwatch 

Awards. The Home Office and 

Dadds Solicitors will give you a 

good understanding of the rele-

vant legislation, whilst Charnwood 

Training and the Sky Blue Thea-

tre Company will demonstrate 

some of the practical issues dur-

ing an innovative session at the 

nearby Bar Risa. Most importantly 

you will get the chance to meet 

like minded people and discuss 

Pubwatch issues that affect you 

on a day to day basis. Don’t delay 

– book now. LINK 

SHREWSBURY PUB-

WATCH ACTION  

AGAINST FAKE IDs 

More than 500 people in Shrews-

bury have been caught out using 

fake ID since 2009, which is when 

Shrewsbury Pubwatch was 

launched.  This action had led to a 

considerable reduction in incidents 

in recent times.  For further infor-

mation see LINK 

PUBWATCHES IN STRATH-
CLYDE AND MID ARGYLL 
 
Helensburgh Pubwatch has been run-

ning for the past eight years and cov-

ers premises between and Gareloch-

head in Strathclyde, Scotland.   A 

number of persons are currently 

banned from member premises.  As 

well as targeting disorder, it aims to 

eradicate underage drinking and drug 

dealing and taking.  For more details 

see LINK 

 
A NEW scheme has been set up in 

Mid Argyll.  This Pubwatch,currently 

involves 10 premises in Cairnbaan, 

G lassa ry,  L ochg i lph ead  an d 

Ardrishaig. For further details see 

LINK 

BOROUGH WIDE PUB-

WATCH LAUNCHED IN 

THURROCK, ESSEX 

Thurrock Pubwatch announces 

that almost 50 pubs and members 

clubs are signed up to the scheme, 

which they believe will benefit both 

staff and customers.  Their Chair, 

Chris Ryley, licensee of the The 

Hart, Grays, and The Ship, Little 

Thurrock, said, “Since the launch 

of the Grays scheme two years 

ago Pubwatch has gone from 

strength to strength.  It offers sup-

port to all members as we can 

share experiences and informa-

tion.”  This scheme reported a 

membership of just 13 premises in 

January 2011, so the move to a 

Borough wide scheme sees a sig-

nificant expansion of their influ-

ence. 

As we reported in our last newslet-

ter, Pubwatch continues to demon-

strate that it impacts on crime and 

disorder issues.  That is also the 

case in Thurrock with South 

Ockenden and Grays Police Acting 

Inspector Rob Thompson saying, 

“From a police perspective the 

scheme has been very beneficial 

to the local community with a fall of 

12.9% in Anti-Social Behaviour 

levels across Thurrock compared 

to last year.  Although obviously 

not solely responsible, we have 

also seen a reduction in crime in  

PUBWATCH SCHEME 

FORMED AFTER SHOOTING 

Thankfully gun crime and deaths in 

pubs are still a rare occurrence but it 

can have a devastating effect on a 

business. Landlords in Manchester's 

Tameside area of Droylsden have 

joined together to form a new Pub-

watch schemes following the death of 

Mark Short, at the town’s Cotton Tree 

Pub in May 2012. Weeks later the 

case made national news when Mark 

Short's father also died in a gun and 

grenade attack at his Clayton home.  

Police were so concerned about fur-

ther trouble that they took the 

'unprecedented' step of closing every 

pub in Droyslden on the day of his 

funeral. Droylsden licensees should 

be congratulated for stepping forward 

and providing a united front against 

this type of crime. For those licensees 

who still think that they should only be 

worried about what goes on in their 

own pub, we hope that this type of 

case is a timely reminder that 

criminals do not respect bounda-

r i e s .  O n l y  b y 

working together through local 

Pubwatch schemes can we start 

to provide the public with confi-

dence that the pub and hospitality 

trade are fully committed working 

with the police and creating a safe 

drinking environment. For the full 

story see the article in the Man-

chester Evening News LINK 

 

comparison to last year’s figures of 

which Thurrock Pubwatch can cer-

tainly take some credit.” 

http://www.nationalpubwatch.org.uk/events.php
http://www.shropshirestar.com/news/2012/12/21/more-than-500-caught-using-fake-id-in-shrewsbury/
http://www.helensburghadvertiser.co.uk/news/thisweek/articles/2013/01/20/444023-disruptive-drunks-will-be-banned-from-pubs/
http://www.argyllshireadvertiser.co.uk/2013/01/23/mid-argyll-pubwatch-scheme-to-tackle-anti-social-behaviour/
http://menmedia.co.uk/manchestereveningnews/news/s/1596102_droylsden-landlords-unite-to-set-up-pubwatch-and-keep-crime-out-of-pubs
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OUR REGIONAL  
REPRESENTATIVES 
 
We continue our introduc-

tion to our Regional Repre-

sentatives.  Our latest  fea-

tures Dave Barrett. 

Dave Barrett 
 
Dave Barrett is the NPW regional rep-

resentative for South, Mid and West 

Wales, but has also provided help in 

the West Country when required. His 

first involvement with the drinks trade 

was as a student (isn't that always the 

case) whilst working for the wine mer-

chant Augustus Barnett in the early 

1980's. However he went on to join 

South Wales Police in 1987, stationed 

in Cardiff where he worked 

in a number of roles before taking on 

the job of Licensing Officer in 2004. 

  

Dave's first involvement with Pub-

watch was when he assisted in setting 

up the Llantwit Major scheme in the 

Vale of Glamorgan in 2001 which he 

attributes to achieving a remarkable 

reduction of 60% in violent crime in a 

12 month period. Since that time he 

has helped to establish a further 8 

schemes which now operate through 

the Vale of Glamorgan. He sup-

ports the police liaison with local 

Pubwatch schemes not only 

because they are driving down 

crime and disorder but also be-

cause they give him the ideal 

opportunity to meet licensees 

on a regular basis and have 

enabled him to establish a 

broad network of working rela-

tionships, which he says are 'a 

valuable asset in my day to day 

to day job; as well enabling me 

to promote the virtues and 

benefits of Pubwatch’. 

 

Following his appointment as a Divi-

sional Licensing Officer he attended his 

first NPW conference in 2004 and he 

has attended every subsequent event 

since that date. He says that for him 

'NPW has formed a hugely influential 

and supportive platform to the way I 

operate as a police Licensing Officer. It 

has enabled me to network with a num-

ber of very knowledgeable individuals 

from a broad spectrum backgrounds 

who are always willing to provide help 

and support whenever required'. In 

2010 NPW approached Dave and asked 

him to become a regional representa-

tive. Since that time he has repaid our 

assistance many times over, by helping 

to set up to promote Pubwatch in Car-

diff, Bridgend and Swansea but also 

supporting schemes which operate in 

Bristol, Barnstaple, Taunton, Exeter and 

other areas.  Dave and his partner Na-

talee have 5 children between the ages 

of 18 and 22, all of whom  at some  stage   

have or are currently working in the pub  

DID YOU ENJOY THE  
FESTIVITIES SENSIBLY? 

 
Vigilant landlords across the Vale 

of Glamorgan issued their tradi-

tional Christmas welcome to all 

customers both new and old prior 

to the recent   

festive season.  Participating mem-

bers of the Vale of Glamorgan 

Pubwatch Schemes were remind-

ing people to be on their best be-

haviour over the busy festive pe-

riod, whilst making every effort to 

ensure a good time is had by all. 

 

A ‘zero tolerance’ to anti social be-

havior and drunkenness ensured 

the vast majority of well-behaved 

customers did not have their eve-

ning ruined by people who cannot 

drink responsibly and behave re-

spectfully.  Pubwatch members 

were able to impose sanctions of 

anything from a few months to sev-

eral years in response to a wide 

range of offences. These can in-

clude violence, vandalism, abusive 

and threatening behaviour to both 

customers and staff, drug-dealing, 

drug-taking and theft. 

 

Vale Licensing officer, PC Dave 

Barrett said, “Pubwatch members 

and their staff always do their very 

best to clamp down on the unruly 

minority who threaten the safety 

and enjoyment of other customers. 

Every year the Vale’s pubs and 

clubs welcome hundreds of new 

customers for whom this is their 

first Christmas ‘on the town’.   

Therefore every year we like to 

remind these young people – and 

their parents – of the conse-

                              Dave Barrett 

trade. No doubt another good per-

sonal reason for working so con-

scientiously to promote safer drink-

ing environments! 
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National Pubwatch  

Phone:  0208 755 3222  

Email:  

admin@nationalpubwatch.org.uk 

 

Postal: 

National Pubwatch,  

PO Box 3523, BARNET, EN5 9LQ 

quences of their actions. A mo-

ment’s bad behaviour could lead to 

this being their first and last Christ-

mas in a Pub premises for several  

years.  Nobody can claim to be un-

aware of the public health mes-

sages promoting responsible drink-

ing and warning of the dangers of 

alcohol misuse. There is absolutely 

no excuse for drinking too much 

and getting into trouble, whatever 

the time of year and whatever the 

occasion. Customers should always 

respect each other and they should 

always respect the staff – whether 

those staff are behind the bar, serv-

ing food, collecting glasses or on 

the door.” 

has gone on to receive another.  The 

scheme has definitely acted as a de-

terrent to those who wish to behave in 

an anti-social way, and we have seen 

an improvement in behaviour in and 

around licensed premises in the town, 

which has resulted in fewer alcohol-

related incidents.”   

The Pubwatch scheme in Ledbury is 

one of five across Herefordshire, 

known as HAND (Herefordshire 

Against Night-time Disorder).  Mem-

bers of the scheme work with Here-

fordshire Council CCTV operatives 

and use a radio to link to communi-

cate with them and other premises to 

provide early information of known or 

potential issues in the town. 

 
 

LEDBURY PUBWATCH 

Pubwatch was introduced in Led-

bury in December 2011 and is run 

entirely by the licensing trade with 

support from West Mercia Police 

and the Herefordshire Licensing 

Authority. It gives local businesses 

the power to deal with problem cus-

tomers who have come to their at-

tention, but who have not necessar-

ily been reported to the police. 

The scheme has seen 10 people 

banned from the town’s licensed 

premises during the first year of a 

town centre scheme, with only one 

of those people being re-banned for 

causing further problems.  The bans 

issued over the last year have 

ranged from three to 12 months and 

the time periods differ depending on 

the incident and its severity, how-

ever a person does not have to 

commit a criminal offence in order 

for them to be banned.   

Ledbury’s local policing officer PC 

Lyn Johnson, said: “This shows that 

the scheme is definitely working.  

We are extremely pleased that just 

one person who was given a ban  

“MAKE PASS THE  

STANDARD” CAMPAIGN 

The Proof of Age Standards 

Scheme (PASS) is the UK’s na-

tional guarantee scheme for Proof 

of Age cards. PASS does not issue 

cards but regulates accredited 

schemes, which must submit to 

regular audits by trading standards 

officers in order to receive a licence 

to apply the PASS hologram to their 

cards.  

What is “Make PASS the Stan-

dard”? 

The campaign to ‘Make PASS the 

Standard’ seeks to make accep-

tance of PASS cards the norm, es-

pecially within the late night sector 

where there is evidence that cards 

are being refused by door supervi-

sors.  

Key elements of the campaign will 

include: 

 Ensuring that staff training 

covers recognition of the 

PASS hologram 

 Ensuring that any contracts 

with door security firms make 

clear that PASS cards are 

acceptable 

 Making it clear e.g. via Chal-

lenge 25/Challenge 21 sign-

age that PASS cards are 

acceptable 

 Reciprocal website links with 

PASS and company web-

sites (operators and door 

security firms) 

 Working with PASS to pro-
vide feedback on refusals 
where these occur  
 

How can you support the campaign? 
 

 Retailers are encouraged to 

ÓÉÇÎ ÁÎÄ ÒÅÔÕÒÎ ÏÕÒ Ȱ2ÅÔÁÉÌ 0ÁÒÔÎÅÒÓȭ 

#ÏÍÍÉÔÍÅÎÔ ÔÏ !ÃÔÉÏÎ 0ÁÃËÁÇÅȱ 

form to kate@pass-scheme.org.uk 

 Producers are encouraged to 

promote their support for PASS e.g. 

via reciprocal website links with PASS 

and in their communications with 

retailers. 

For further information about PASS 

please see LINK 

mailto:admin@nationalpubwatch.org.uk
http://www.pass-scheme.org.uk/what-is-pass/

